
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 20, 2019 
 
TO:   All bidders 
 
FROM:   Carole Swiecicki, Ph.D., Procurement Officer for sealed bids 
 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Intent to Award Contract 
 
REFERENCE: Solicitation Number K#19-02, Server 
 
 
The Dee Norton Child Advocacy Center and the funding source for this solicitation have completed 
evaluation of all proposals for the above referenced RFP.  The Center intends to award a contract to 
the following responsive bidder, whose price was the lowest responsive bid: 
 
Cantey Technology 
 
This letter does not constitute acceptance of a proposal or any agreement with the Dee Norton Child 
Advocacy Center.  No agreement will be formed until the Center executes a purchase contract. 
 
Thank you for submission of your proposal.  We appreciate your interest in doing business with the 
Dee Norton Child Advocacy Center. 
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